
Fordham Group named in Australian Accounting Awards 2025 finalists

Congratulations to our Fordham leaders and rising stars who have been announced as finalists

across different categories for the Australian Accounting Awards. The Australian Accounting

Awards stand out as the foremost event highlighting the wide-ranging expertise and proficiency

of accounting professionals and firms throughout the country while acknowledging their

accomplishments and exceptional commitment.
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Fordham Senior Accountants Bianca Morelli and Josh Vassel have both been shortlisted for the

Australian Accounting Awards 2025 in the category of Rising Star of the Year. Earning a finalist

spot is a highly regarded accomplishment within the accounting sector. Having dual finalists in

this category reflects the Fordham Group’s commitment to fostering high level talent across

their young staff.

In addition, Fordham has been shortlisted for the Diversity and Inclusion Program/Initiative of

the Year. This nomination recognises the innovative job share arrangement for Associate

Partners Nicole Annakis and Hannah Linehan in Sharon Parker’s team. This recognition

highlights the Fordham Group’s commitment to fostering an inclusive culture and making an

impact within the Australian accounting sector.

We wish all of our finalists the best of luck at the awards ceremony in Sydney on 20 June 2025

when the winners will be announced.
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